
North Branch Hockey Association 

April 29, 2014 

 

Membership Meeting – 6:30 p.m. 

Secretary's Report 

•        Motion to approve minutes for March 2014 

President’s Report 

Continuing to talk about the co-op with CI. It’s been tough to schedule meetings because of work 
schedules. Tom shared registration numbers, projections for the coming year and win/loss 
records for both CI and NB. A big concern for NB is that if we enter into a co-op that the skaters 
are leveled correctly. 

Members raised concerns that previous co-ops had resulted in poor leveling (skaters playing up 
to A level just to have a team at that level). 

Members asked how the board would operate in a co-op situation. NB and CI would retain their 
own boards, but each board would appoint a number of members to a joint co-op board. 
Fundraising and dues would stay with each association. 

Coaching options would be to encourage an even split of NB/CI coaches. This would be included 
as a point in the co-op agreement. 

Vice President’s Report 

Gambling Report 

•        Motion to approve gambling report for March 2014 

Treasurer’s Report 

•        Motion to approve treasurer report for March 2014 

Old Business 

•        Co-Op Update (see above) 

New Business 

•  

 

Next Meeting: May 27, 6:30 p.m., North Branch Library 


